
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 12, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Joseph Piccini 
13 East Lucy Street 
Florida City, FL 33034 
 
Dear Mr. Piccini: 
 
For the Board of Trustees and staff, I acknowledge with appreciation your 
contribution of twenty-five (25) Gumbo Limbo trees to the Virginia Key Beach 
Park Trust at the Dade Community Foundation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
David Shorter 
Executive Director 
 
 
cc: David Cornell, Dade Community Foundation 


